
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE News Release 
 

 
Congratulations to Josh Wolfond, Marisa Rowe, Matt Ortman, and Steven 
McKillop! 
 
 
REGINA, Sask., November 28, 2014 – The Office of the Provincial Auditor would like to congratulate 
Josh Wolfond, Marisa Rowe, Matt Ortman, and Steven McKillop on their successful completion of the 
Uniform Final Evaluation (UFE). 
 
The UFE is a comprehensive three-day examination designed to assess each candidate’s proficiency in 
the essential competencies of a professional accountant. It is a challenging, important milestone on the 
road to becoming a Chartered Professional Accountant. 
 
Congratulations Josh, Marisa, Matt, and Steven on successfully completing this step to achieve your 
Chartered Professional Accountant designation!  
 

 
 
The Office of the Provincial Auditor is an independent office of the Legislative Assembly of 
Saskatchewan. The Office serves the Members of the Legislative Assembly and the people of 
Saskatchewan by providing independent assurance and advice on the management, governance, and 
effective use of public resources. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Ms Judy Ferguson, FCPA, FCA 
Acting Provincial Auditor of Saskatchewan 
1500-1920 Broad Street 
Regina, Saskatchewan S4P 3V2 
Telephone: 306-787-6398 
Fax: 306-787-6383 
 


